
Date:18 February 2022 

OUTSTANDING  ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Esme 

FISTRAL:   to follow 

MOUSEHOLE:  Finley 

TREEN:   to follow 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes to: 

Jack, Macie and Henry 

Fistral Visit to Helston Museum 

Fistral class had a great time at Helston 

museum yesterday.   A report will follow 

after half term. 

Swimming  -  Year 2 have now finished 

their swimming sessions.  If you have not 

yet made payment for these (or the KS2 

swimming in the Autumn term) please try 

and do this over half term.   

Year 1 will begin their sessions on Tues-

day, 1 March. 

World Book Day  

This takes place on 
Thursday 3 March 
and, although we 
will not be asking 
pupils to dress up 
this year, there will be lots of exciting ac-
tivities taking place in school to mark the 
occasion.  Children were given their WBD 
vouchers yesterday and these are valid 
until 27 March.  They can be exchanged  
for one of the special WBD  publications 
or put towards the cost of another book.  
Full details on the voucher. 

Meal vouchers over the  holidays 

Once again, Cornwall Council have confirmed that they will be 

funding vouchers over the half term holiday for those entitled to 

free school meals.  We have processed the order for these and 

they should already be with you. 

Our thoughts are with the 

family of Simon Nellist, a 

former pupil of St Erth 

School, who died in such 

tragic circumstances in Syd-

ney earlier this week.    



 

Updated Coronavirus Guidance  -  

Following the recent Government updates to national Covid guidance, please be aware that at present nothing 

has changed here in school.  As soon as our Risk Assessment is updated we will let you know. In the mean-

time, guidance remains as follows:  

 Book a PCR test for anyone in your household who develops Covid symptoms. 

 Anyone who is notified that they are a close contact of a positive case should take a lateral flow test 

daily for 7 days.  They do not need to isolate unless they develop symptoms, in  which case they should 

book a PCR test. 

 Please limit social contact as much as you can to reduce the spread of the virus. 

Bikeability 

Does anyone have a child’s bike (suitable for 9-
11 year olds) that they might be able to lend to 
the school for the Bikeability training in May?  
If you will be able to help please let us know so 
that those children who wish to do Bikeability 
but do not have bikes of their own can sign up 
for the course.  Thank you. 

There is also Bikeability training available to 
families that cycle together.    Bikeability Family 
provides a tailored training package to help 
people living in the same household cycle to-
gether.  For more details please visit 
www.bikeability.org.uk for further details.  

Pantomime 

Some of our pupils , the 

Williams-Crew family, are 

taking part in the Kidz R Us 

show over half term.  

Please visit their website 

for more details and to 

book tickets. 

https://kidzrus.net/events/ 

http://www.bikeability.org.uk/

